

18 November 2015

Dear Ms Thompson

Thank you for raising £500 in support of Myeloma UK at the HOG: Geordie Chapter Pink Day. We truly appreciate the hard work and support of everyone involved.

Patients are at the heart of everything we do, which is why our team works tirelessly every day to accelerate breakthroughs that benefit patients in their everyday lives.

Thanks to supporters like you we have made encouraging progress; more targeted treatments and better care mean patients are living longer, fuller lives. However, there is so much more still to do.

This year we are expanding our Translational Research Programme and are opening three new patient trials as part of our Clinical Trial Network. We are also continuing to develop a range of resources in a variety of formats to help patients live better with myeloma.

Thank you for making this possible; Myeloma UK receives no government funding and relies almost entirely on voluntary donations and fundraising income.

We hope you will consider fundraising or supporting us in the future. To discuss other ways you can support Myeloma UK, call 0131 557 3332 or email fundraising@myeloma.org.uk.

Thank you again for your support.

Best wishes

Ruth Harris

Community Fundraiser

Infoline: 0800 980 3332